

2021-04-01 Meeting notes

Date

01 Apr 2021

Attendees

- [Mahesh Jethanandani](#)
- [HariomGupta\(HCL\)](#)
- [bhanu chandra](#)
- [@Kiran Ambardekar](#)
- [Alex Stancu](#)
- [Martin Skorupski](#)
- [John Keeney](#)
- [Sriram Rupanagunta](#)
- [David Kinsey](#)

Goals

- Discuss plans on code commit for O1 and O1/VES interface

Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
5 min	Agenda bashing	Mahesh Jethanandani	
15 min	O1 code commit plans	Sriram Rupanagunta	
15 min	O1/VES code commit plans	@Kiran Ambardekar	

Action items

- ☐ [Sriram Rupanagunta](#) to present plans on O1 code commit.
- ☐ [@Kiran Ambardekar](#) to present plans on O1/VES code commit

Recording

The recording of this meeting can be found [here](#).